
UNAFEI Professors Visit Africa 
From June 10th to the 27th, Professor Moriya, 
Professor Hirose and Chief Officer Tada visited Cote 
d’Ivoire (Ivory Coast), Senegal, and France to 
research the criminal justice systems in those 
countries. They were particularly impressed by the 
African criminal justice officers’ determined efforts to 
enhance the rule of law despite the scarcity of 
resources. This research visit was conducted in order 
to prepare for the UNAFEI Criminal Justice Training 
Programme for French-Speaking African Countries, 
which was launched this February and will continue for 
four more years. UNAFEI is now planning to hold one more course from February to March 2015 
and, thereafter, regional seminars will be held in Abidjan, Cote d’Ivoire.  
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